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DEPARTMD ,, OF POL ITICAL SCIENC E 

April 4 , 1971 

To: Members of the Pacific Northwest Intercultural 
Study Council 

From: G. A. Haas, Chairman 

Attached are three copies of the Constitution and By-laws 
appro)(ved at the March meeting of the Council . and two copies 
of a Memorandum of Agreement. Please distribute them to the 
appropriate officle.la of your college. If the Memorandurn 
of Agreement is executed return one copy to me. 

With reference to Article VII regarding dues, we were 
advised that a consortium cannot become eligible to enter 
into a charter unless the constitution ciearly shows that 
the member institutions pay some dues. ,he dollar amount 
is not crucial. In our discussions we agreed that any dues 
established by the Council would be limited to an amount 
1n the vicinity of ~5.00 to J l0.00 annually. These dues 
would be used to cover the cost of publishing the catalogue 
provided for in Article IV(d). 

If you need extra copies of either the Constitution or 
Memorandum of Agreement please let me know. 


